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        September 2022 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Y3/4 & Y5/6 CROSS COUNTRY EVENT: TUESDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER 

Please find below information regarding this year’s Ellesmere Port Cross Country Event.   

There will be four races in total: Y3/4 girls, Y3/4 boys, Y5/6 girls and Y5/6 boys. It is open to all abilities! 

Your child is welcome to take part in these races as there is no limit to places. A member of staff will be present 
at the event. However, parents are required to transport their children to and from the event and stay for the 
duration to supervise and support their child.  

If your child wishes to partake in this event, then please complete the electronic slip on ParentPay and meet 

on the field at Ellesmere Port Sports Village for 3.30pm on Tuesday 27th September. 

 

Children should wear their PE kits and suitable running footwear (spikes and football boots are not 

allowed). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss Roberts 

 

 

 


